## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** End Encampment Evictions

From: Sarah Bennett

Sent: August 11, 2021 10:29 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Cc: Hamilton Encampment Support Network <info@hesn.ca>

**Subject: End Encampment Evictions** 

Hello,

I writing this email in support to demand an end to encampment evictions. The recent announcement by the City of Hamilton to return to a pre-pandemic enforcement of camping by-laws through a motion, made by Jason Farr (Ward 2 Councillor), to repeal the Bylaw Enforcement Protocol initiated in 2020, is inhumane.

I would like it noted on the record, that as a member of Ward 2, I am vehemently opposed to this decision and my Councillor's motion. I have signed the open letter by the Hamilton Encampment Support Network, and urge to read the letter and note the numerous and ever-growing list of signatures. The HESN has been CC'ed in this email, so please include them in any response.

The City can do better.

Sarah Bennett